Document 2

List of Questions and Responses 

Grant Opportunity for the voluntary, community, and social enterprise sector (working with the James Paget Hospital to develop and pilot a new anchor institution project). 

This document will be updated throughout the grant application period. The last date to ask questions is Tuesday 13th September 2022. 


Updated on Tuesday 13th September 2022: 

Question: What type of grounds maintenance work is needed? 

Response: This is a pilot project for engaging new volunteers, which is why we haven’t been prescriptive about the ground maintenance tasks or site, although we can make a site available if needed. Unfortunately, we cannot arrange visits to this site during the application stage. The pilot project has three main objectives as set out in section 4 of the grant opportunity document, and applicants should consider all of these when preparing their response. 

Updated on Monday 12th September 2022: 

Question: Do applicants have to be from the Great Yarmouth area? 

Response: No, although the successful applicant will need to be ready to start their project on Monday 3rd October. 

Question: Is there more information about the potential site for the small-scale grounds maintenance work and can applicants visit the site? 

Response: The potential site for the testing phase of the project (as referenced in section 4 of the grant opportunity document) is a site belonging to East Coast College, although applicants can propose to use their own site providing this is suitable, complies with health and safety, and is within the Great Yarmouth and surrounding area. Unfortunately, we are unable to provide access to this site ahead of application, although where needed, this will form part of the development plan work during October. 






